20

Christianson, Eric

From: Gloede, Carl

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2011 11:17 AM
To: Christianson, Eric; Verveer, Mike

Cc: Schauf, Mary

Subject: ALRC #20

Attachments: image001.gif

ALRC,

I have not been provided by the applicants any form of documentation that would describe what changes in
the business model will reflect with the removal of the current restrictions.

The purpose of these restrictions on this license dealt with the issues related to the 100 Block of King Street,
the number of licenses, type of licenses and the ability of the neighborhood to sustain the return of a license
in this large venue on this block.

The current management of the Majestic have done a wonderful job in their operation of the Majestic and
have provided a viable entertainment venue for those in and around Madison.

Removing the restrictions, which are specifically tailored to the successful operation of a venue of
entertainment, does not provide the community security in the future operations of this premise.

Given no details on the plans for the Majestic without restrictions, and concern for the public safety and
welfare should this venue return to the likes of a night club atmosphere which resulted in serious issues for
this block, | request that this application request be denied and that the 4 restrictions remain in place.

Carl Gloede

Captain of Police: Central District
City of Madison Police Department
211 S. Carroll St.

Madison, Wt 53703




